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A Message from the Principal… 

Dear Families,  

 It is hard to believe that we have just completed the first trimester of the 2020-21 school 

year.  While the beginning of the school year has been online, rest assured that Vista Grande teachers 

have been committed to providing a rigorous online experience.  Teachers have continued to teach 

California state standards and they have continued to use the district curriculum.  The time has now come 

to review your child’s progress during the first trimester during Parent-Teacher Conferences.   

Parent conferences provide an opportunity for teachers to review student learning with parents and set 

new goals for the next trimester.   

Since we are not able to meet in person, all parent-teacher conferences will be via Zoom.  If you 

do not have a device, please use your child’s computer to access your conference appointment time, which 

are scheduled for 15 minutes.  Please be on the lookout for additional information from your child’s 

teacher.  We ask that all families attend their child’s parent-teacher conference this year. 

Finally, due to the current rates of COVID-19 in our local community, our Superintendent, Dr. 

James Hammond has extended our online learning through December 2020.  We will be distributing 

additional student materials on November 5 and 6 to all students.  Please look for the distribution 

schedule on DoJo School Story.   
 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Castillo 

 
               

       

UPDATE EMERGENCY 
CONTACT INFO. PLEASE 

 
Even though students are not on 

campus, we need current telephone 
numbers and email addresses for 
parents and emergency contacts. 

 
Please go to: 

https://www.omsd.net/Page/2748  
and click on the Continuing Student 

Re-Enrollment picture. 
 

 
 

Please follow the instructions to 
update your child's information.  
We will not be sending a paper 

emergency card this year. 
 

THANK YOU!! 

As we approach the Thanksgiving Season, I want to take a moment to thank 

every member of the Vista Grande Community for working together during our 

online learning phase.  The collaborative efforts of staff, teachers, students 

and parents has been incredible.  While each of us has faced challenges during 

this time, I am grateful for the commitment that everyone has shown to our 

students.  We will get through this together! 

May you all enjoy a well-deserved break from November 23 to November 27. 

Please continue to stay safe. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO THE VISTA GRANDE COMMUNITY!! 
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     Parent Calendar 

November 2020 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY THURSDAY 
 

FRIDAY SATURDAY 

1 
 
Time 
Change 
Fall Back 

 

2 
 
 
 

3 
 

 

4 
 
Virtual P.E. Day  
on Zoom 
1st/2nd  8:00-9:00 
3rd/4th 9:20-10:20 
5th/6th 11:30-12:30 
 

5 
Student 
Material Pick 
Up K-3rd 
7:30-9:30 &  
1:30-2:30 
 

 
 

6 
Student 
Material Pick 
Up 4th-6th 
7:30-9:30 &  
1:30-2:30 
 

7 
 

8 9 
 
 
 

10 
 

 

11 

Veteran’s Holiday  
No School 

 
 

12 

 
 
 
 

13 
 
 
 

 

14 
 
 

15 16 
 
 

17 

 

 

18 
 
Virtual P.E. Day  
on Zoom 
1st/2nd  8:00-9:00 
3rd/4th 9:20-10:20 
5th/6th 11:30-12:30 

 

19 
 
 
 

 

20 
 

21 
 

 

22 23 
 
 
 

Thanksgiving 
Vacation 

24 
 
 
 
 
 

25 
 
 

26 
 
 

27 
 

28 
 
 

29 30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

  31 

 


